
 

Steve Hayes 
3336 8th Street 
Vero Beach, FL 32968 
 
       October 15, 2024 
 
 
 

RE: Letter of Resignation From the Tourist Development Council  
 

 
To the Board of County Commissioners: 
 
I will be stepping down from my position with the Indian River County Tourist 
Development Council.  
 
Thank you to all TDC Members and the Board of Commissioners for a wonderful 
experience.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Steve Hayes  


